
 
Construction Package 1 Update  

We announced the start of North Runway’s Construction Package 1 last December, and in the short 
five months since then, there have been many developments including: 

• over 5km of temporary site security fencing and 1.4km of post and rail fencing has been erected; 
• fencing for the main construction compound is complete; 
• all hedge and tree felling is complete, as are associated mulching works; 
• the majority of archaeological site investigations are complete;  
• daa’s ornithologist continues to work with our contractor and Dublin Airport Fire Service to   

manage bird hazard risks; 
• preparing to erect the Forrest Tavern monument at its new location opposite the Boot Inn; 
• ongoing implementation of the Construction Environmental Management Plan. 
 
Roadworks 

In order to ensure the safety of the public and staff, and to reduce as much as possible the impact on 
road users, temporary traffic management measures have been in place at some locations to facilitate 
construction work on the new Naul Road diversion and Forrest Little Road realignment. 

 

 

 

Tie-ins of the new and realigned roads will require specific traffic management measures at specific 
times, and these will be agreed in advance with Fingal County Council.  The following works are 
currently planned:  

 Temporary closure of part of Dunbro Lane on 16
th

 and 17
th

 May 2017. 
 Proposed closure of St. Margaret’s Bypass for installation of services c. June. 
 Proposed closure of Toberburr Road to facilitate tie-ins of roads c. July.  
 Proposed shuttle works to facilitate tie-in of realigned Forrest Little Road c. July. 

All proposed dates are provisional until traffic management measures are agreed following Fingal 
County Council’s public consultation periods.  Further details of these and all roadworks notifications 
can be found here. 
 
CP1 at a glance 

Average number of staff on site 49  Road sweepers deployed 106 
Total number of staff on site to date 184  Ornithologist’s site inspections 6 
Total hours worked 30,785  Bat specialist’s site inspections 5 
Night and out-of-hours worked 0  Archaeologists on site per week 17 
 
Communication 

Engagement with members of the public, particularly our neighbours and local communities, 
continues to be a priority for daa and the North Runway Team.  If you have any queries or would like 
further information about any aspect of the project, please contact us on Freephone 1800-804422 or 
northrunway@daa.ie.  

https://www.dublinairport.com/north-runway/latest-news-downloads/project-updates
mailto:northrunway@daa.ie

